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The House of Lords Constitution Committee, chaired by Lord Lang of Monkton, has instigated a new Inquiry, entitled “The Union and Devolution”. The Welsh Government has submitted a Memorandum of Evidence, a copy of which I attach for Members’ information. I anticipate that the Committee will be holding oral evidence sessions in due course. 
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